From: Kelvin O'Reilly

Sent: Tuesday, 12 May 2020 11:00 AM
Subject: FW: UPDATED COVID-19 ADVICE TO ALL CLUBS
Attachments: Media Release COVID19 Karting Recovery Blueprint Released 12 May 2020.pdf; Restart

Your Kart Plan.pdf; COVIDSafe Karting Events - Operations Procedures V1 12 May
2020.pdf; Victoria - direction-restricted-activity-no-7-signed-2020-05-11.pdf

Good Morning All

Firstly — a reminder that if you haven’t registered for the Webinars — PLEASE REGISTER NOW. The links
were in last night’s email and are also right at the bottom of this one as well.

Attached are the following documents that apply nationally that we advised you would be released today.
1. Media Release that will be distributed today providing details of our “RESTART YOUR KARTS”
Strategy
2. Copy of the “RESTART YOUR KARTS” Strategy that formed the basis of our submissions to Federal
Government and all State and Territory Public Health Authorities.
3. Copy of the “COVIDSafe Karting Events - Event Preparation and Operational Procedures Manual” This
will be available online with password protection as it is only for the use of Clubs

Good News For Victorian Clubs

Also attached are the latest Victorian Health Officer “Restricted Activities Directions (No.7)” that were
issued over night that provide clarity as to what the situation is in Victoria. What | believe to be the most
relevant provisions are highlighted but | would advise the Victorian Clubs to read the Directions carefully.

Importantly the specific restriction on “go-kart tracks” that were contained in Direction No. 6 has been
removed.

Direction Number 7 still restricts the outdoor physical recreation facilities but subject to subclause (6) of
the Directions which reads:
“(6) Despite subclause (1), a person who owns, controls or operates an outdoor facility that is used
for outdoor sport and recreation may operate that facility for the purposes of outdoor sport and
recreation, however must not permit use of the indoor facilities, other than toilet facilities.”

This means that the paddock, pits, out grid, in grid and race track can be used but no other buildings (at
least until the end of May when the direction will be re-issued or withdrawn.)

The broader implications for Victorian Clubs will be discussed in the Webinar for Victorian Clubs that is
scheduled for tomorrow night.

At this stage there do not appear to be any changed NSW Directions that are available.
Best Regards
Karting Australia

Kelvin O'Reilly
Chief Executive Officer



